
HEALTH REPORT FROM THE MEETING OF THE JHG 
HELD ON 9th JUNE 2013 

 

 

FITTING 
There have been three dogs reported to the Joint Health Group since the last meeting as fitting. 

Permission to publish has been given by the owners and these dogs and details will appear in the 2013 

Year Book. 

 

GLAUCOMA 
Two dogs have been reported to the Joint Health Group as developing Glaucoma, and the owners have 

given permission to publish, details will appear in the 2013 Year Book. 

 

DNA SAMPLES FOR STORING AT THE AHT 
The Group was very disappointed to note that five DNA swabs sent out since the last meeting have yet 

to be returned, and the Group would stress the importance of providing these for future research at the 

AHT. 

 

HEALTH SURVEY 
Having looked into a Health Survey for the breed, a decision has been made that at the present time we 

do not have the resources to carry this out. 

 

JOHN PHILLIPS 
John Phillips (Topmast) has kindly given a number of dog books and pictures to be sold in aid of the WSS 

Joint Health Group,  Julie Revill is selling these at various events.  So far £159 has been raised. 

 

Julie Revill 
Secretary 
WSS Joint Health Group 
 


